
Regarding class methods in Fall semester of 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
1. Classes in Fall Semester of 2022 
 
In accordance with the University's policy, classes will be held mainly face-to-
face, with thorough infection prevention measures in place. However, for 
reasons of educational effectiveness and of the effects of COVID19, each 
class will be conducted in a different method.  
  
Please be sure to check each syllabus and BEEF for details of face-to-face, 
online or hybrid classes. 
 
Also, please note that there may be changes to the method in which classes 
are delivered during the academic year. Please check the syllabus and BEEF 
as well as follow the instructions of your lecturers. 
 
If you wish to take online classes at the University, you can use the classroom 
as an access point. 
 
2. About Graduate Student Rooms 
 
The use of graduate student rooms is permitted, provided that infection 
prevention measures are taken. However, failure to comply with the following 
rules may result in the prohibition of the use. Further restrictions on the use 
may be imposed depending on the future COVID19 situation. 
 
* Please refrain from unnecessary use of the room and return home as soon 
as you have achieved the purpose of your use. 

 
* When using the rooms, please make sure to write your student number, 
date and time of entry and exit, and room number in the user list at the 
entrance to the Academic Affairs Office on the 1st floor. 

【Important Notes】 
・Students should wear masks (non-woven masks are recommended). 
・Disinfect their hands at the entrance to buildings and classrooms. 
・Measures such as opening diagonal windows should be taken to ensure 
  adequate ventilation of the room. 
・Students who are ill or have a fever or other cold symptoms will not be allowed 

to attend classes in person. They also will not be allowed to use the graduate 
student rooms. 



* In principle, doors should be left open for ventilation purpose, and windows 
should be open except when it is raining or windy. 

 
* The number of people who can use the room at the same time should be 
about one third of the capacity to avoid crowding. (If there are too many 
people using the room, please arrange your own time to avoid crowding.) 

 
* No eating (except for drinks) and no talking in the graduate student rooms. 
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